
Date of Issue: March 21, 2025 

  PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

SPRING ROAD BANS 

 

The RM of Meota follows the Spring Road Bans issued by the Ministry of Highways. 

Spring bans start at 12:01 am Monday March 24, 2025.  

 

 

The RM of Meota No. 468 monitors road conditions during the spring ban period and 

allows for permits to haul up to secondary weights depending on road conditions. 

Vehicles with farm plates are exempt from permit fees. 

Permit applications can be made on-line at www.roadata.com 

Or by calling 1-844-232-7275 

 

For detailed information on allowable weights during spring bans and to check the 

current restrictions, visit the Highway Hotline website: 

https://www.saskatchewan.ca/residents/transportation/highways/highway-hotline 

or call 5-1-1 

 

For more information you may also contact our CSO officer at 306-892-0000. 
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